
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

March 27, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

RE:  2025 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan Amendment 
Compliance with WAC 480-90-238 and WAC 480-100-625 
Dockets UE-230806 and UG-230807 

Dear Director Killip: 

Attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE’s) amended Work Plan for its 2025 Gas and 
Electric Integrated Resource Plan (IRP). This Work Plan is an amendment to PSE’s Work Plan 
Update filed on December 15, 2023. It is filed pursuant to the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission IRP rules under WAC 480-90-238(4) and WAC 480-100-625(2). 
The Work Plan includes updated dates and topics for public webinars and Resource Planning 
Advisory Group (RPAG) meetings. All other Work Plan content remains current as filed. 

If you have any questions regarding the filing, please contact Kara Durbin at (425) 456-2377. If 
you have any other questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz 

Wendy Gerlitz 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com

cc: Donna Barnett, Perkins Coie 
Service List 
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